
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED
RIGHT-OF-WAY ABANDONMENT AND VACATION

The COUNCIL of the City of Danville, Virginia, will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Tuesday, February
3, 2015, at 7:00 P.M. in the Council Chambers located on the Fourth Floor of the Municipal Building,
427 Patton Street, Danville, Virginia, to consider the following:

Copies of the proposed surplus right-of-way vacation and abandonment requests may be seen in the
Department of Community Development, Second Floor, City Hall.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE, VIRGINIA
By Susan M. DeMasi, City Clerk

The vacation and abandonment of that certain surplus right-of-way along Piedmont Drive
consisting in the aggregate of .0289 acre, more or less, as substantially shown as Area A, Area B,
and Area C on the Plat, to the current adjacent property owner, EENAPAK, LLC; and

The vacation and abandonment of that certain surplus right-of-way along Piedmont Drive
consisting, in the aggregate of .031 acre, more or less (Tax Parcel ID No. 60404), to the current
adjacent property owner, Barkhouser Enterprises, LLC.


